The Principal's Page

December 2019

At Rosemont Elementary School we are **COMMITTED** to building a community of lifelong learners. Together, we will-

- foster positive **Relationships** with students, staff, and families;
- deliver Rigorous instruction; and
- achieve **Results** for our students.

Winter is approaching with the busy holiday season. I want to thank you for your outstanding participation in the parent-teacher conferences last month. We value our partnership with you and look forward to a continued relationship with you throughout the remainder of the school year.

There are so many ways that you can be engaged in your child's education – Here are some ideas:

- Make it known that you value education and it is a priority.
- Talk with your child daily about their school day, homework assignments, and activities.
- Find volunteer opportunities at our school in the classroom, media center, field trip chaperone, etc.
- Join our school's PTA and attend PTA meetings.
- Visit our school's website for school activities and events.

Monday Folders

Teachers will send graded work home each Monday in students' blue take home folder. Be sure to review your students' work and sign the coversheet on the backside of the folder to confirm that you have reviewed the assignments.

Staying in Touch with MCPS

Winter weather is coming soon. MCPS offers numerous ways for parents to learn about school closures, delayed openings, and early dismissals due to inclement weather. Sign up for AlertMCPS and receive text messages or e-mails from MCPS during weather-related emergencies and other major events that impact school system operations. Parents can also sign up to receive alerts specific to their child's school by visiting www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/emergency/alertmcps.aspx.

You can also follow MCPS on Twitter and Facebook: @rosemontELEM twitter.com/mcps

www.facebook.com/mcpsespanol/

www.facebook.com/mcpsmd/

Thank You

As 2019 winds down with only a few weeks before winter break, Ms. Simon and I would like to take this opportunity to express our deepest appreciation for your continued support, cooperation, and assistance in your child's education. In addition, we would like to wish you and your family a joyous and safe holiday season and a healthy and prosperous New Year!